
 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Kaye <kaye@coopmead.com> 

Saturday, September 30, 2023 12:43 PM 

joselarra@santafecountynm.gov; pengreen@santafecountynm.gov; Lisaida M. 

Archuleta 

hhughes@santafecountynm.gov; ahansen@santafecountynm.gov; 

athamilton@santafecountynm.gov; jsgreene@santafecountynm.gov; 

cbustamante@santafecountynm.gov; Gabriel C. Bustos 

Subject: AES no longer responding to our questions on the Rancho Viejo Solar Project 

Warning: 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

Hi Jose: 

Would appreciate you providing this information to the Commissioners and Plannjng Commission that AES informed me 

yesterday that they will no longer answer our questions. There were a number of questions sent to them on Aug 28th as 

well as my last email of September 6th that had questions relating to their response on September 1st. They will not 

answer these questions. 

Thank you for passing on this information. 

Kaye 

Kaye Cooper-Mead 

S ent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: RanchoViejoSolar <RanchoViejoSolar@aes.com> 

Date: September 29, 2023 at 4:29:58 PM MDT 

To: Kaye <kaye@coopmead.com>, RanchoViejoSolar <RanchoViejoSolar@aes.com> 

Subject: Response to emailed questions 

Dear Kaye 

I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your ongoing interest and engagement in the Rancho 

Viejo Solar project. Your commitment to the betterment of your community is commendable, and we 

appreciate the time and effort you have invested in this endeavor. 

As you know, the Rancho Viejo project has been a subject of significant discussion and scrutiny within 

the community. Our project team has made every effort to ensure transparency and open 

communication throughout the planning and development stages. We have valued the input and 

questions raised by community members, including those from the opposition, as they have contributed 

to the project's refinement. 








